Notice to 39th Batch

Community Attachment Project (CAP)

As the field assessment in CAP cannot be conducted as usual due to the prevailing COVID-19 situation, all students are requested to submit individual detailed reports on the families assigned to them, indicating 
i. the socio-demographic details of the family
ii. problems identified (health, social, environmental and other problems) and 
iii. the actions taken so far to address the identified problems 

The detailed family reports should be submitted to the department by 25th February, 2021. 

A staff member from the department will visit the respective households to verify the information given in the report and individual marks will be assigned to each student based on the report. 

(Please note that you are also required to submit the CAP Final Report as a group project before the CAP viva as usual)
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